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Towanda Bryant

From: Hunter, Daryl [daryl.hunter@viasat.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 3:33 PM

To: Towanda Bryant

Subject: RE: SES-MOD-20121107-00993, E050033

Attachments: PGP.sig

The defective emission designators should be: 400KG7W, not 400G7W, and 52M1G7W, not 52MG7D
Thanks and regards,
Daryl

Daryl T. Hunter, P.E.

Director, Regulatory Affairs

ViaSat, Inc.

6155 El Camino Real

Carlsbad, CA 92009

Email: daryl.hunter@viasat.com

Phone: 760-476-2583

Fax: 760-929-3934

ViaSat Brings Your Network to Life
PGP User

From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 12:12 PM

To: Hunter, Daryl

Subject: SES-MOD-20121107-00993, E050033

Please check the emissions 400G7W and 52MG7D on new antenna, coming up unknown.

Tnx. T.

11/13/2012



